## Second bite for Potato Market

THE new Potato Market, which closed after a few months in business, is set for a second bite at success.

"We will soon be open for business again, this time with many new attractions", said Denis Leonard, director of Limerick Civic Trust.

Continuing, he said that the main aim of the market is to create a forum, a meeting place for the community.

"And we are now interested in meeting people or organisations who would like to use the area, perhaps for open air exhibitions, displays or recitals", he said.

"It would be an ideal location for bands to give recitals if they were holding a flag day in town. I will certainly make the place open to everyone", assured the Trust director.

A new feature of the market will be the addition of fruit and vegetable stalls. "I will certainly welcome stall holders from the old fruit and vegetable market, but if they decide not to join us, then we will bring in our own fruit and vegetable stalls", he said.